
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 5/11/2012 10:52:59 AM 
To: Michael R. Peevey (michael.peevey@cpuc.ca.gov) (michael.peevey@cpuc.ca. 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: FW: Broadband in Sea Ranch 

FYI. Things are progressing on this front. 

From: "Toy, Deanna C" <DCT4@pge.coM> 
Date: May 11,2012 10:47:12 AM PDT 
To: "'Kleeman, Michael"1 <Mkleeman@ucsd.edu> 
Cc: "Zambrano, Saul" <SAZ 1 @,pge.com>. "Cheng, J wo" <JI.Ca@,pge.coM> 
Subject: RE: Broadband in Sea Ranch 

Michael, 

I enjoyed speaking with you just now. Jwo Cheng on my team will be in 
touch with you to set up a time for you to speak directly with Navigata 
Communications, one of the telecom providers who may be interested in 
bringing fiber down Highway 1 and serving the Sea Ranch community 
along the way. 

Regards, 

Deanna Toy 
acting Director 

Business Development 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
(415) 973-3362 ofc 
(415)412-9543 cell 
(415) 973-3884 fax 
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From: Kleeman, Michael [mailto:mkleernan@ucsd.edu1 
Sent: Friday, May 11, 2012 8:27 AM 
To: Toy, Deanna C 
Cc: Zambrano, Saul 
Subject: Re: Broadband in Sea Ranch 

Dear Deanna -

I have spoken with the committee and we have a few questions and a request to 
learn more about the existing conduit locations (to plan and see if this would 
work for us irrespective of price) and then understand the process for getting a 
quote from you for such an effort. 

Is there a good time to speak today or Monday afternoon? 

Thank you. 

Michael 

On Apr 19, 2012, at 3:51 PM, Toy, Deanna C wrote: 

Michael, 

I enjoyed speaking with you yesterday about your challenges of getting 
broadband access extended to the Sea Ranch community. 

For your reference here is my contact information: 



Deanna Toy 
(415) 973-3362 office 
(415) 412-9543 cell 
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